Office of the Assistant Chief of Staff, G-1

AEBAB-GA

7 April 1967

Mr. Paul LeBrun Berlin American High School Berlin Brigade APO 09742

Dear Mr. LeBrun:

This is to thank you and Mr. Straight for the assistance you provided the G-1 Section during the Vice Presidential visit. Your outstanding cooperation was truly appreciated and made our tasks during this period much easier.

Let me assure you that it is our mission to give you the same kind of fine cooperation you have rendered to us.

Sincerely yours,

FREDERICK T. ABT LTC, GS ACofS, G-1